

Principal: Stuart Nash
New College Bradford, Nelson Street, Bradford, BD5 0DX

(01274) 089189

www.ncbradford.ac.uk

info@ncbradford.ac.uk

SS/Letters/Bradford/2021-2022/GCSE Maths Revision 01.11.21 am

October 2021

Dear Parents and Carers

Your sons and daughters are currently preparing for the GCSE resit in November which consists of three papers starting on 2 November. The College being closed for half term has given us an excellent opportunity for some final revision and I would like to invite them into the College for the following session:

Monday 1 November 09:00 to 12:00

We will be using the LRC for the revision session. On arrival, please use the metal staircase in the College car park to access the building and *not* the main entrance into Reception.

To ensure all students receive their entitlement, would you please inform the College if your son or daughter received exam arrangements whilst at secondary school. We are happy to receive duplicated information if you have already informed the College.

Please email the Study Support team at NCB-accessarrangements@ncbradford.ac.uk

Thank you for your continued support.

Jim Welford

Teacher of Maths

New College Bradford







